SCOTTISH ST. ANDREWS SOCIETY OF GREATER ST. LOUIS JANUARY 1975 BULLETIN

The Executive Committee joins with me in wishing all of you a Happy and Prosperous New Year. Remember our first meeting is on Friday, Jan. 10th at Eden Library Auditorium at 7.30p.m. Our program will be a film, Installation of Officers, refreshments and dancing. I hope you all are planning to come to our Burns Dinner Dance in The Gold Room, Jefferson Hotel on Sat. Jan. 18th. Cocktail hour from 6-7, Dinner at 7.00p.m. with the piping in of the Haggis, etc. The British Consul, Archie Rendall, is our Speaker and our Soloist is John Cannon, an excellent baritone. Highland Dancers, Scottish Dancing and Modern Dancing to Eugene Menz' Orchestra, will make an exciting program. Send checks to Mrs. Betty Matthews. 7392 Northmoor Dr. Clayton, Mo.63105, and enclose a stamped addressed envelope. Student menu will be served at a cost of \$3.90, with adult tickets at \$10.50. Reservations are necessary. We will have two flights to Britain this year at a very low cost, \$337 return from Chicago to London. The first leaves May, 28th and returns June, 19th, this is 3 weeks. second for 2 weeks leaves Chigago on Aug. 28th and returns Sept 12th. There are only 50 seats available on each of these flights, so if you are interested contact me as soon as possible at 962-9769. We will have a brochure available later in the month.

Remember to promote our Dance with your friends.

President